-----Original Message-----

From: Bob Jones [mailto:bjones8@san.rr.com] 

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2005 9:37 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: THE FAIR TAX PROPOSAL

My name is Robert T. Jones

                      13250 Carolee Ave

                      San Diego, Ca. 92129-2508

                      858-538-1776

I sincerely hope that your Tax Reform Panel will view The Fair Tax as a 

freedom from what has become into our present tax code.

In view of the benefits that we would all receive (personal, corporate 

or governmental) I cannot believe that the Panel wouldn't

at least give The Fair Tax some serious thought.  I have read The Fair 

Tax book and I came away with the feeling that the authors really

put a lot of thought and research into it.

                                        Repectfully Yours, Robert(Bob) 

Jones

